
What: Maureen Seamon, The Director of Financial Aid 

at Herkimer College will be at Herkimer High School  to 
help students and parents complete the 2024-2025 FAFSA 

application.   ****Parents and Students should have created their FAFSA 

account and obtained their FSA ID before attending. Ms. Seamon also asks that 
parents bring their 2022 tax documents and a laptop to the workshop as well. We will 

provide laptops for anyone who may not have one. ****

When: Wednesday, February 28th at 5:30 P.M.

Where: In the Library Media Center. 

Students and parents are asked to RSVP to this event on or before February 23rd.  Below is 

the QR code to reserve your spot at the workshop.  

Financial Aid Workshop 


